
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - lorrie.quigg@gmail.com
Date: Friday, September 10, 2021 8:51:49 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, September 9, 2021 5:46 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-09

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Lorrie  Quigg

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
It is quite disheartening when the delivery charges are considerably higher than the actual usage charge .  Ontario's
Hydro costs cripple the average consumer.  Tougher regulations are required to ensure that the average consumer
can have access to the basics of heat and shelter without breaking the bank.  We rely on regulated agencies to
consider the people before the large profits on an organization.

-- Attachment --




